
 
MEETING OF ANDERTON WITH MARBURY PARISH COUNCIL 

Monday 30 July 2018 in the Memorial Hall 
@ 7:00pm 

 
Chairman opened the meeting at 7pm 
 
2) Attendance 
Councillors Bullock, Green, O Hynes , R Hynes and Walmsley were present with 
apologies from councillors Byram and Wright and CWAC councillors Wright, 
Hammond and Gibbon. 

 
1) Declarations of interest 

As all councillors lived in the vicinity of the village they all had personal 
interests.  

 
2) There were no public submissions. 
 
3) Minutes of Meeting held on 28 May 2018 
Resolution 1 30.07.2018 : Council approved the minutes of the meeting held on 28 
May 2018 as being a true record of that meeting  
 
Proposed Cllr Green         seconded Cllr O Hynes              Voting Unanimous 
 
4) Clerks report 

• Cllrs decided not to purchase a silhouette of a WW1 soldier at a cost of £750. 

• The Chairman and any councillors available would meet with Jamie Barron of 
Cheshire West and Chester highways to discuss speeding issues and 
resurfacing the Hollows. 

 
5) Correspondence 

• Councillors noted the Friends of Anderton and Marbury reports 

• Councillors noted ChALC bulletins 

• Councillors noted bulletins from the police and police and crime commissioner 
 
6) Report on Ineos meeting 

• The report would be held over to the September meeting. 

• A brine leak in July had affected 7-8 large trees in Marbury and an 
arboriculturalist was pessimistic about their survival as the land was saturated 
with brine. Action would be delayed until spring to see whether their leaves 
sprouted and costs would be recovered. 

 
6) Finance 
Resolution 2 30.07.2018 Councillors agreed the following receipts and payments 
Proposed Cllr Bullock    Seconded Cllr Green             
 
£867.16 Clerk salary 1 April to 30 July 
£162.40 HMRC tax 1 April to 30 July 
£40  Information Commissioner registration 
 
The balance in the accounts as at 20 July was £16,877.96 
 
7) Planning 

• 58 Marbury Road- application for extension approved 



• The application at Cosgrove Business park was awaiting a CWAC decision. 
There were issues of carparking and ground contamination. 

• CWAC Planning were investigating the erection of a high timber fence at 
Manor Farm. The owner had been asked to remove it or apply for planning 
permission. 

• The Chairman would contact CWAC planning regarding a shelter which the 
gunclub was erecting at the shooting range. 

 
8) Village walk date 

• The walk would be held at 5.30pm on September 5th. 
 
9) Matters for next meeting 
Ineos and Highways meetings feedback 
 
10) Dates of future meetings- 24 September and 26 November 
 
The meeting closed at 7.45pm 
 

MEMORIAL HALL 
 

• The Chairman had obtained a quotation of approximately £2079 for sanding 
and resealing the Memorial Hall floor. The Chairman would submit an 
application to Marbury ward councillors to part fund the work. Councillors 
agreed to fund the remainder of the work. 
 

 


